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Dear friends,

May  God  bless  you  and  keep  you  in  this
Christmas season and in the coming year!

When we meet people we have a tendency to put
them in a box or label them. This maybe a cultural
box  or  a  personality  box  or  other  boxes  that
society likes to sort people by.

We  must  remember  that  God  made  us  all
individuals.  Each  one  unique.  When  you  meet
someone new (especially someone that is not in
your box) try to, instead of putting them in a box,
to find out what makes them special and unique.

I  have to wonder if  we were on the earth when
Jesus was born or  during his  life on earth what
box we would have put Him in. People put Jesus
in boxes; illegitimate, blasphemer, lawbreaker, etc.
which were not true. He asked His disciples, What
box do you put me in (Who do you say I am)?  The
answer  Peter  gave,  The  son  of  God!  That  is  a
powerful box! What box do you have Jesus in this
Christmas?

Gjevalin Kabashi my coworker at MEOS, who was
fighting  two  types  of
lymphoma,  passed  on  to
place  where  he  will  suffer
no more on September 25,
2014. He was 51. Gjevalin
worked with  MEOS for  21
years,  taking  care  of  the
technical  details  so  that
others  could  reach  people
of other cultures for Christ.
However  being  from  an
inter-cultural  background
and  being  able  to  speak
Albanian,  he too was able
to personally reach people

for Christ. Gjevalin's promotion to heaven leaves a
big  hole  in  MEOS.  Please  pray  that  God  will
provide  wisdom  and  resources  as  we  move
forward.

As 2014 draws to a close, I  want to send out a
thank you to all that have supported our ministry
this  year  in  prayer  and  financially. Without  your
support we could not continue to do this work that
God has called us to. I thank God for each and
everyone of you. Thanks for your continued prayer
and support of our mission's work. May God richly
bless you!

Merry Christmas to you and yours and a
blessed New Year in 2015!

Frederick and Marlies Henderson

with Oliver and Alice

Please note: Donations for the Hendersons' work should be sent to  Interlink Ministries, Inc., PO Box 460, Apple Creek, OH
44606. Please mark the memo line of your check Frederick & Marlies Henderson. If you would like to receive updates periodically
via email,  visit  http://henderson-meier.org/cgi-bin/dada/mail.cgi to subscribe to our list or send us an  em  ail.  If  you would like to
contact us by mail, please send mail directly to our Switzerland address above. Interlink Ministries does not forward mail.

Gjevalin Kabashi (†51)
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